
Dear brothers and sisters in the Lord, 
      

Philippians 2:13 says “For it is God which worketh in you both to will and to do of his good pleasure”. 
We are delighted to be in God’s will doing His work. There is always work to be done for the Lord. 

We have just come from spending almost 2 months in Texas. We have been in many wonderful meetings 
there as well as Louisiana and Georgia. We are thankful to have additional churches to partner with us as we 
endeavor towards Japan. It is a privilege to serve the Lord as He has blessed us in so many ways. 

We are excited about this coming year as we will be taking a trip to Japan in July to sign the rental paperwork 
for the house we will be living in. Please continue to consider helping us with these expenses as they will be 
very costly. If it is the Lord’s will to have us at 100% support by then, we will be moving to the field on that 
date. Please pray for Japan to open back up as they are not accepting new religious visa applications at this 
time. 

Please also be in prayer about sister Rhonda as she will be having surgery on her foot on the 16th of this month. 
Please pray it will be a success as she has been in much pain. Thank you for your prayers, support and love. 
                                      
Prayer Requests:
Meetings for 2022
Rhonda’s upcoming surgery
Expenses for Japan trip
Support

September - October 2021

 In Christ,
The White Family

Pro 3:5-6


